
 

 

 

IMPROVING QUALITY OF TEACHING IN INDUSTRIAL SAFETY IN FIELD OF 

CYBER-PHYSICAL SYSTEMS 

Professor Nadezda Kunicina has published a new report “Improving quality of teaching in 

Industrial safety in field of Cyber-physical systems” 

 

She used a NORDTEK Travel Grant for Teachers. 

The aim of this academic mobility was sharing 

of expertise and knowledge as well as 

achievements in information and 

communication technologies, and security of 

cyber-physical systems in order to improve 

quality of teaching, abilities of students and improve content of lectures in Industrial safety in field 

of Cyber-physical systems. 

 

 


